Warner Bros. Gets Wrist Slap from FTC on Ad Disclosure
[bookmark: _GoBack][image: Image result for warner brothers logo]The Federal Trade Commission has reprimanded Warner Bros. for not labeling sponsored content produced by influencers to promote the video game "Middle Earth: Shadow of Mordor." The company was warned by the FTC not to pass off any future advertising as the "objective, independent opinions of video game enthusiasts or influencers."
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